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SHOUT  OUT !  
 

Thank you to all of the 
community support we 
have received from local 

businesses such as 
Garden Works, Feast, 

Cantina Norte, and 
Central City Distillery., 
Also, thank you to the 
Provincial and Federal 

Governemnts, WV 
Foundation, and WV 

District for the varioius 
grants and awards. 

WELCOME BACK! 

We are so excited about the start of the 
WVYB’s 91st season! Rehearsals are on, and 

our concerts are booked. 
 

We will continue to wear masks inside and 
the WVYB entrance off of Gordon Avenue 

remains the same! 
Please see the website for the updated 

schedule and safety plan: 
https://www.wvyb.ca/schedule-safety-plan 

 
 

 

 

NEW MEMBER 
NIGHT 

Welcome to our new members! New 
Member Information Night will be 
taking place on September 14th at 

7:30pm in the Community Music Hall. 
Please invite everyone you know who 

might be interested! 
 

An online meet option will also be 
available at this link: 

https://meet.google.com/dff-hdzx-ith 

 

START DATES & 
SCHEDULE 

 
Mark your calendars for our start dates: 

 
Symphonic Full Band: September 8, 7pm 
All band instrument sectionals begin the 

week of September 13. 
Symphonic Strings: September 11, 

10:30am. All other strings levels begin 
September 18. 

 
Pumpkinfest will be our first 

performance since early 2020, on  
October 17.  

 

 

  

 

 
Link to the Events Calendar! : 

 
https://www.wvyb.ca/calendar-1  


